
Town Manager’s Update 

September 8, 2016

 
 

Announcements 

 

• As part of the Merrimack Fire Department’s observance of Fire Prevention Week, we 

will hold our annual Open House on Wednesday, October 5, from 4:00 PM until 8:00 PM 

at the Merrimack Central Fire Station located at 432 Daniel Webster Highway. The Open 

House is the Departments way of showing the citizens who we are and what we do, as 

well as demonstrating our emergency capabilities, equipment, apparatus, stations and 

personnel.  

 

• The Transfer Station extended hours end tonight.  Transfer Station hours going forward 

are the normal Tuesday through Saturday, 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM. 

 

• National Child Car Seat Check on Saturday, September 24 from 9 am to noon at the 

Police Station. 
 

 

Town Manager’s Report 

 

• The Department of Public Works is pleased to announce the hiring of our new Roads and 

Bridges Foreman – Greg Blecharczyk.  

  

• The Wastewater Treatment Facility is on record pace for compost sales this year – they 

have marketed over 12,000 cubic yards already and the busy fall season is still to come. 

 

 


